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Tuesday 2nd September 2025
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Forest School – Reception 
 
Children in Reception class will be attending Forest School starting Thursday 18th September up until October half term, instead of having PE. PE will begin after October half term, we will send information about this closer to the time.

All of Reception will need to come into school in the morning wearing their Forest School Clothes. Please provide a change of clothes in a bag in case they get wet.

As Forest School runs throughout the year, come rain or shine, it is important that parents send their children into school dressed appropriately.
The only time Forest School may be cancelled due to inclement weather is high winds, sessions will still run even if it is raining heavily.

A suggested kit list is as follows:  
· Jogging bottoms/ comfortable trousers / shorts 
· A long or short sleeved T-shirt (with a jumper if it is a little cooler) 
· Wellies
· Waterproof trousers and a waterproof coat with a hood. 
· Sun hat 
We kindly ask that a pair of wellies and an all in one waterproof remain in school, for the purpose of Forest School and outdoor learning.
 
If you require any more information please contact Ms Heather or Mrs Hall on 01384 283699. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Nichola Heather 
Headteacher 
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